
 

Huge thanks to everyone who contributed to the school 

council Easter raffle. There were many prizes and we hope 

that all our winners enjoy their yummy treats. We made 

£300 and will be putting this towards further development 

of our outside resources for the summer. Keep up to date 

moving into summer term with events we will be running. 

 

Happy Easter to our whole school community, enjoy the 

break with plenty of chocolate 😊 
 
 

 

 


